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Request: 
 
Please supply the information requested, 
 
1. Date Glebe Road was last resurfaced and the life expectancy of the resurfacing. 
 
The last surfacing carried out on Glebe Road was in August 2013 with a life expectancy of 5 – 8 
years 
 
2. The cost of the resurfacing. 
 
No information held.  The works were undertaken by the Authority’s Technical Services Partner, 
Capita, and therefore the Authority does not hold this information.  However, in response to this 
request, Capita have now advised us that the cost of the works was £26,926. 
 
3.  As the resurfacing tarmacadam is lifting off resulting in the road surface resembling a ploughed 
field, is this still viewed in the context of being value for money?   
 
This questions falls outside the remit of the Freedom of Information regime.  This part of your 
request is therefore refused on this basis.  
 
 
 
 


